
South Hills Golf Club 

Week of May 1 

 

Tee Box Renovation 

     Tee box upgrades coming soon!      Beginning in June we’ll be adding new ladies/forward and senior 

tees across both the North and South course areas. As part of the renovations, many of the tee boxes 

will be made wider and moved forward for a more enjoyable golf experience. Work will begin on June 1 

and the new tee boxes will be ready to play within two weeks. We’ll be sure to share an update in mid-

June when all the upgrades are complete.  #southhillsgc #golfcourse #golf  

 

 

 


